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View 4

Proposed

Longer distance view from the junction of Holmdale 
Road and Dennington Park Road

As demonstrated in Figure 1 the proposed development will 

not be visible from Dennington Park Road. The proposed 

development will sit behind the western terrace of properties 

fronting onto the road.
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View 5

Cumulative

Local view from the junction of Barlow Road and 
Maygrove Road

Looking west down Maygrove Road towards the Site the 

taller building will site behind the developments currently 

under construction at 59, 65 and 67 Maygrove Road. The 

proposed terraced building will be visible sitting behind 

the linear green space that lies immediately adjacent to 

Maygrove Road.
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